
From: nectonparishcouncil@gmail.com
To: Norfolk Boreas
Subject: Clarification required please
Date: 29 January 2020 09:25:11

Good morning
 
Our ref : NORB-004
 
 
Following the site visit in 23 January it appears there is some confusion over the pegging out of
Chris Allhusen‘ s land.
 
We thought it was meant to show the cable corridor but on checking the map it appears to show
the edge of the compound.  
 
Can Vattenfall please clarify what the pegging out indicates? If it is the compound, it appears to
be outside the boundary.
 
Kind regards
 
Justine Luckhurst
Parish Council Clerk
Parish Office, Necton Community Centre, 13 Tun's Road, Necton.  PE37 8EH

office: 01760 721665
website:  www.nectonparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk 
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